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Encourage-Educate-Exhibit  

March 2018 



President’s Report 
Hello all Members  

Exciting month as the Annual Awards Exhibition is happening on the 23rd, 24th,and 25th March. 

Delivery of paintings is Thursday 22nd from 8.30 am to 11pm. The Roster has been sent out and 

most positions are filled so a big thankyou to all of you. We are sorely missing help in the kitchen so 

we need HELP there and to hand out platters of food. No doubt help will arrive on the night! I tried 

to accommodate requests as best as possible. 

All exhibiters must bring a plate of food and any members attending the opening please. No hot 

food please.  

There is a lot of work that goes into this and would love to see more people exhibiting and taking 

advantage of this opportunity to showcase your work.  

What a fantastic turnout of people and paintings at the Lawrie Bennett Awards night last month (See 

photo on front of newsletter and article on the next page). Jana Vodesil Baruffi was a very good 

judge and gave excellent critique. Jana is very knowledgeable and we were very lucky to have her 

there! Congratulations to Sue Cross to win the Award and her painting will be included in the 

Exhibition as an extra. Well Done Sue!!! 

Workshop Mania- Please note – urgency is needed to book into the Malcolm Carver workshop in 

May. What a fantastic opportunity to see and learn from one of the greats like Alvaro Castagnet, 

Josph Zbukvic and David Taylor as he is in that league!! DON’T MISS OUT, contact Dave Conlin to 

book ASAP! 

There will not be a meeting this month because of the exhibition so the next meeting will take place 

on the 19th April. There will be a presentation for all the acrylic painters and should be interesting for 

the rest of us! May even encourage others to try them out. 

“INSPIRATION DOES EXIST BUT IT MUST FIND YOU WORKING” Pablo Picasso 

Next General meeting 
Date    April 19th  

Time    7pm for 7.30 Start  

Venue  Palms Centre. cnr Nicholson and Rokeby Rds, Subiaco 

Demonstrator  Acrylic paint presentation 

 

Next Committee meeting  

April 19th at 6 pm at the Palms Centre, as the pavilion is now alarmed 

 



New Members 

Hania Roe     Geraldine Box      Trish Spence 

 Susan Liddicoat      Sofia Spirtovas         Mary Linder 

WELCOME ! 

New Members Information  
 

For all the new members, here is some information of how our meetings are run. Firstly the doors open 
at 7pm, everyone pays $5.00, signs the attendance book at the door and collects the voting slips for the 
competition. Those who want to display a painting in the competition collects a number in the 
appropriate colour, starting at white, and displays their painting with the number. Socializing happens 
while the room is set up by all who want to help put out chairs, etc. People check out the exhibits and vote 
at 7.25. General meeting commences at 7.30 and should be finished before 8pm. Tea and coffee 
commences and soon after the demonstration will then start and finish around 9.15 – 9.30 pm. Packing 
up commences and hall is closed by 9.30 to 9.45 pm.  

A monthly newsletter is sent out by email. There is our annual Awards exhibition held in March which is 
meant to be the artist’s best work! We organize workshops throughout the year! One in May coming up 
with Malcolm Carver 

Enjoy your club and check out the History   

The History of WASA con’t. 

HENRY CHARLES PRINCEP - born  1844 in Calcutta, India Arrived in WA in 1866 . Helped found the Wilgie 

club. Married Josephine Bussell in February 1868. President from1904 to 1905. Died 1922. 

SIR WINTHROP HACKETT - Born 1847 -1916. President 1911-1913?  The Art Gallery gave this 

information, but any information of him connected to the Society could not be found. There is a gap on 

the History from 1905 -1920. 

DUNCAN McGREGOR WHYTE- born in Argle, Scotland in 1866. Arrived in Sydney in 1913 – moved to 

Perth November 1916 – President from 1920-1921. Returned to Scotland in 1923- Died in 1953. 

JAMES WALTER ROBERT LINTON – born 14th June 1869 London – second of 11 children. Immigrated to 

Australia in 1896 to look after his family gold mining interests in Kalgoorlie after studying in England. 

Established Linton Art School in Perth in 1899. Linton Married Charlotte Bates Barrow born 1876- 1949 

who he met as a student at the art school and as a fellow member of the W.A. Society of Arts. They were 

married at St George’s  Cathedral on April the 26th 1902. They had three children. James was President 

from 1919-1922. Died in 1947. 

WALTER PATERSON MESTON – born in Scotland 1870 – mainly self taught. Moved to New Zealand 1884, 

before coming to W.A. 1887. Joined the W.A. Society of Arts 1898. Was president from 1924-1927 and 

remained a member until 1933-died 1936. 

To be continued …. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WASA WORKSHOPS  

  

TERMS AND CONDITIONS  

1. Payment Conditions:  

Payment in full to be paid into nominated bank account by 

Date 31TH March 2018 

2. Minimum Workshop Numbers:  

The workshop fees are kept as low as possible to encourage our members to attend the workshop. 

Workshops will normally still proceed even if the minimum numbers are not meet 

3. Cancellation of Workshop by Society:  

If for unforeseen circumstances the workshop has to be cancelled before or during the workshop a full refund 

of monies covering the days not completed in the workshop will be paid  

3. Cancellation by attendee:  

Airfares and accommodation will have been booked and paid for 

The artist will still need to receive his full workshop fees and other agreed expenses 

Due to the short time frame between payment and the workshop commencing once payment in full has been 

received the attendee will unfortunately not be entitled to a refund if they cancel. 

We will help in trying to source a replacement but it is the attendee’s responsibility to find a replacement and 

sort out payments between themselves and the replacement.  

End 

Malcolm Carver Workshops  https://www.carverstudio.com 
  

We are really pleased to announce we are bringing renowned artist, Malcolm Carver, to 

WA in May for a 2 day workshop, and a 1 day Plein Air Workshop.  Malcolm was one of 

the featured artists on the “Colour in your Life” TV series where he did a beautiful 

painting of Sydney Harbour —a link to the u-tube recording of this is on Malcolm’s 

website. 
  

Date:  Monday  14th May, 1 day Plein Air workshop 

Where: Sorrento Quay, Hillarys Boat Harbour $100 for the day 

Date:    Tuesday 15th May and —Wednesday 16th May  

Where: The Sorrento Surf Life-Saving Club, 189 West Coast Drive, Sorrento  

 (near Hillary’s Boat Harbour) 2 day workshop, $100 per day 

Please contact Dave Conlin at conlind@iinet.net.au to book your place. 

Payment will need to be made to secure your place using the following methods: 
  

¶ Bank Transfer (preferred method) Please use your surname and MCW as reference so 

that we know that it is you who has made the payment ie Smith 

 BSB 306035 Account Number 4196018  

¶ By post to Dave Conlin - 11/16 Mill Point Rd, South Perth, WA 6151 

    Cheques should be made out to “The West Australian Society of Art” 



The Lawrie Bennett Award 2018  

 

The annual LBA for en plein air painting took place at 

the February meeting due to the decision to bring the 

Annual Exhibition forward to March this year. 

As in previous years an experienced judge was asked 

not merely to select a winner among the entries, but 

to give her critique of those works; which is both 

instructive and a little nerve wracking for those 

participating! Jana Vodesil-Baruffi recent winner of 

the ‘Black Swan Prize for Portraiture’ was our judge. 

Twenty-one works were entered in all mediums and 

styles with a good range of subject matter. The 

standard was high and speaks of the strong affinity among members for painting outdoors. 

Jana emphasised certain aspects of the paintings in particular the basics of composition the horizon line 

(try not to divide in two equal parts), perspective and an off-

set focal point, the avoidance of repetitive features and the 

need to capture the viewer’s interest with strong and 

confident tones and colours about the focal point.  

These are of course matters common to all works but in 

addition plein air works have to be decisive and unfussy and 

impressionistic as there is no time to get bogged down. A 

bright underpainting to unite the painting and the 

introduction of figures in a landscape rural or urban to lift 

the interest were suggestions made by Jana. 

 

Each of the paintings was discussed in the context of Jana’s 

guidelines. A very instructive evening. She was clearly 

impressed with the overall standard of the work. But there can only be one winner of the award and this 

went to Sue Cross. 

Tim Sewell 

 

 

Paintings from the Plein -Air  

Painting Award Night  



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



Members News 

 
Wow Tim has done a big one Check out how big it is. Well done Tim Sewell. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Attached is an image of 

a commission I have 

just completed. It is 

based on the Oscar 

Wilde novel 'A Picture of 

Dorian Gray' and is oil 

on canvas 6 feet x 4 

feet, a big job!!  

 



2017 -2018 COMMITTEE 
 
 

President                  Lucy Papalia  

   Phone 0407778886   Email lucy.papalia@iinet.net.au 

Vice President    Paul Drury  

   Phone 0417987157   Email pdrury59@gmail.com  

       Vice President    Dave Conlin 

Phone 0417959053 Email conlind@iinet.net.au 

Secretary    Tim Sewell  

   Phone 6460 8648  Email timsewell@iinet.net.au 

Treasurer   Dale Smith  

   Phone 0413505476 Email dales@iinet.net.au 

Committee   Pam Eddy 

   Phone 0415 190 909  Email theeddys@iinet.net.au  

   Jane Zandi   For DVD’s 

Phone 0403940699  Email janehoman@smartchat.com.au 

   Roger Bayzand 

   Phone 0449560588 Email bayzand@hotmail.com 

Janet Rofe 

Phone 0403310657 Email jrofe@westnet.com.au 

Newsletter  Carine Nemery    Please address all mail - “For Newsletter  
 

   Phone 0421 475 000   Email carine_nemery@yahoo.com.au 

Website   Sue Moss 

Phone 0409 086 694  Email susanjmoss@optusnet.com.au 

Mail    The Secretary 41 Salisbury Street     

Subiaco WA 6008 

www.waart.org.au 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/  WA Society of Arts  

Members are invited to view and post on this site. Comments welcome 
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